
The BDAA Committee would like to wish all our
members a very Merry Christmas and a Happy,

Healthy New Year!

Merry Christmas

From the left: Alan Harrison, Chris Stephens, Reg Andlaw, Gary Mendham

A few members of the committee met for a festive drink in the Cambridge Arms Redland

(No Association funds were harmed in the making of this Christmas Card!)

Please visit www.bristoldentalalumni.co.uk for our latest news.

http://www.bristoldentalalumni.co.uk/

